
East Anglian Galvanizing Monitoring 2019/2020 note. 
 

Annual emissions monitoring has not been completed due to the fire on 24th August 2019 
and COVID lockdown. The process was not operational for several months following the fire 
and began at a reduced capacity on 14th January 2020. Full capacity should resume at the 
end of August 2020. This resulted in emissions monitoring being delayed and no results 
obtained for 2019/20. Taking into account the reasons and lack of operational activity this 
aspect has not been penalised in the risk assessment. Sampling is due in September 2020 
and results will be sent through following receipt.  
 


